

مهر آموزشگاه نخبگان سرای دانش

مشخصات امتحا ن :	مشخصات دانش آموز :	مش <i>خص</i> ات درس :		
تاريخ امتحان: 4 /1402/11	نام ونام خانوادگی:	نام درس : زبان انگلیسی		
ساعت برگزاری: 10 صبح				
مدت آزمون: 70 دقيقه	شماره صندلی:	پایه و رشته : یازدهم		
تعداد صفحه: 3		تجربی		

طراح: نرگس شادبخت

بارم		ردیف				
2	با توجه به تصاویر ، مشخص کنید هر جمله مربوط به کدام تصویر است. (یک جمله اضافی است). (a) (b) (c) (d) 1. There is a parking lot near here. () 2. Today, less than forty percent of people live in villages.() 3. Our health improves when we eat healthy food. () 4. You must turn off your mobile phone there. () 5. Deaf people use sign language to communicate. ()					
3	habit – range – prevent- depressed – heartbeat - besides - exist 6. Working with computers for a long time makes people sick and					
2	برای تعاریف ستون چپ کلمات مناسب را از ستون سمت راست انتخاب کنید(یک کلمه اضافی است). 12. a large group of people who live together 13. to stop something from happening 14. relating to the body 15. the power or skill to do something 16. d. physical 17. e. society	3				
4	ا استفاده از پیشوند و پسوند های جدول زیر واژگان تازه بسازید. Prefix Suffix	4				

2	جملات در هم ریخته را مرتب کنید. 24. factory / have / since / the / 25 years ago / workers / worked / this / in/. 25. you – ever – cooked – for – friend – dinner – have – your -?									
3	یاسخ صحیح را از بین گزینه های داده شده، انتخاب کنید. 26. They need meat to make dinner for their friends. a. many b. few c. lots of d. a few 27. Mary the TV yet. She can't decide which one to buy. a. hasn't bought b. haven't bought c. didn't buy d. won't bought 28. My little brother drinks of milk every morning. a. a loaf b. a glass c. a cup d. a bar 29. People have always to earn more and more money since it was invented. a. want b. wanting c. will want d. wanted 30. A: How children do you have? B: I have a. much / a few b. many / a little c. many / some d. much / few 31. I never a bone yet. a) has / break b) have / broke c) has / breaking d) have / broken									
2	پاسخ صحیح را از داخل پر انتز انتخاب کنید. 32. My mother has worked as a teacher (in / for / since) twenty years ago. 33. I'm thirsty, I need a (pack / piece / glass) of water. 34. I eat two (loaves / bags / kilos) of bread every morning. 35. Ali has taught English here (in / for / since) 1395.									
1.5	36. <u>N</u>	Iina cooked Subject	the cake ha		ان درست در جدو kitchen yeste Adverb (manner)		زیر نقش کلمات مشخ Adverb (time)	در جمله ز	8	
2	شکل صحیح کلمات داخل پر انتز را در جاهای خالی بنویسید. 37- There a lot of snow on the road now. (to be) 38- Mina can't go out because she her work yet. (to finish) 39- Jane and I are friends. We each other for a long time. (to know) 40- There were some of cake in the kitchen last night. (slice)							9		

متن زير را بخوانيد و سيس به سؤالات مربوط به أن ياسخ دهيد.

The modern lifestyle has had both positive and negative effects on people's lives. Modern technologies have enabled us to have easy access to information, become more creative, experience fast communication, travel easier, and have a more comfortable life.

10

Using technology in a wrong way has created bad habits and new types of addictions. It is not strange now to call someone an Internet or mobile addict. Technology addicts are people with serious problems to control themselves to use various kinds of technology. Technology addicts do not like to socialize with people; because they prefer to be alone and spend lots of their time working with their devices. This makes them depressed and impatient.

Specialists have found different ways to cure technology addicts. To avoid this type of addiction, We should spend more time with their friends and family members, do daily exercise, and limit the time of working with technologies. They also need to enjoy nature more and have regular plans to travel.

True/ False

2.5

- 41. Modern lifestyle had only negative effects on the world. True / False
- 42. Technology addicts use different types of technologies. True / False
- 43. What is the **best title** for the passage?
 - a. Using technology in a wrong way
- b. modern lifestyle and technology addicts
- c. The negative and positive effect of technology
- d. The positive effects of technology

Answer the questions

44. Who are technology addicts?

45. Why do technology addicts not want to communicate?

Do not follow where the path may lead, go instead where there is no path and leave a trail.

به جای عبور از جاده ای که بمه از آن عبور می کنند ، به جایی برو که جاده ای ندارد و برای بتیبه ردیای خودت را بر جای بگذار .

24 نمره

مجموع